
Boys and Girls Club for Thanksgiving
Monday, 22 November 2010 12:16

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater La Crosse’s Alumni Association will be  hosting the 7th
Annual Thanksgiving Dinner at the Amie L. Mathy Center on  Tuesday. 

Dinner will be served at 5 pm and will include a traditional homemade  Thanksgiving Dinner. 

This dinner is free to children, parents, and families of all ages! 
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